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From: patti Christie <[} | NI
Sent: September 21, 2018 8:11 PM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel; Justice Minister
(e susanleblancMLA@bellaliant.com

Subject: Nova Scotia Animal Protection Act

To the Law Amendment Committee and Chair Mark Fury:

| support the proposed changes to Bill 27 which include banning cosmetic surgery procedures for non-medical reasons
such as debarking, declawing, tail docking and ear cropping. | agree with these proposed changes to better protect
animals in our province.

It's very clear to me that those who object to the proposed changes to Bill 27 are thinking only of their own interests
and not the animal’s welfare. Animals cannot speak for themselves, so unless people speak out and fight against those
who profit from them, they will continue to suffer in silence.

Please protect the animals in our province.

#ProtectAnimals #BeTheirVoice #AnimalProtectionAct #AnimalWelfare #NovaScotia #Community #NSSPCA

Thank you,

Patti Christie

Dartmouth, NS





